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Vocational 
Training 
Council 

30 April 1984 

Mr J Roche 
Principal 
Cork Tedmical College 
M:Jdel Fann Road 
Bishopsta.-m 
Cork 
REPUBLIC OF IRELAND 

Dear Mr Roche 

WORK SKILLS OLYMPICS 

I have been asked to write to you to forward the romplirrents of my 
Director and to seek information arout the Work Skills Olyrrpics. 
Mr Wood was pleased to rreet with you last year and was interested in 
the rrention of the WSO. We are now at a stage where we feel we 
should pursue the possibility of involving New Zealand in the 
cxintest but lack information arout how to start. 

If you could offer us advice in the matter we should be ver:y pleased 
to hear from you. We shall also write to the Australian Natimal 
Training Council to find out arout their involverrent. 

I hope this r9:IUest is not an imposition, if there is any way we 
can reciprocate with information of interest to you we shall be happy 
to comply. 

Once agcin, wit.11 t112 vGr.J best •.-:ishes to the Director, i·.'e hope you 
will be able to respond. 

Yours sincerely 

F T Larrbert (Ms) 
for Director 
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